
 
 
Dear OGC Families, 
 
With the extension of the Stay at Home order until at least June 2, 2021 the Ottawa 
Gymnastics Centre will continue to be closed.  
 
The current session you are registered for will continue once we return to the “Orange” zone. 
Your class will be scheduled at the same time on the same day that you registered for.  We will 
provide as many weeks of your session as possible, once we have the ok to resume,  until the 
end of June. You will receive a credit to your account for all remaining weeks that we could not 
provide. 
 
For example - if your class was on Tuesday at 10am, then once we return you will continue on 
Tuesday at 10am. We completed 3 weeks of the 10 week session prior to lockdown, therefore 
7 weeks remain. When we are ok to open, if we can run 4 weeks of classes - then you will 
receive a credit to your account for 3 weeks. 
 
I want to take a minute to let you know that we do intend to run summer camps this year for 
kids 7 to 12 yrs old. There will be capacity limits and all other COVID protocols will continue to 
be in place. We are waiting for further confirmation from the province and the city prior to 
opening registrations. I hope to have registrations open the first week of June. An email to 
confirm the date will be sent at that time. 

 
We appreciate your patience, and continued support. Please take care and stay safe. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Robin Buttigieg 

Recreational Manager 


